January 8, 2009

To the Honorable Common Council City of Milwaukee

Dear Council Members:

We are submitting for your consideration the attached resolution authorizing the Commissioner of Public Works, in conjunction with the City Attorney, to develop a lease Request for Proposal (RFP), obtaining lease proposals, review of said proposals, and providing a recommendation to the Common Council for the temporary relocation of the City Attorney's Office due to the Milwaukee City Hall Historic Building Restoration Project.

Please have this file introduced at the July 6, 2005 Common Council Meeting. If you have any questions or would like any additional information, please contact Mr. Gary Kulwicki at Extension 3409.

Sincerely,

VENU J. GUPTA, Superintendent Buildings and Fleet Services

JEFFREY J. MANTES, Commissioner Department of Public Works

Attachments

GTK/mbm

cc: Ald. Bauman

Ald. Hines

G. Langley

R. Konrad

P. McDonnell

L. Burke

J. Mantes

J. Purko

V. Gupta

G. Kulwicki

R. Schoeneck

G:\EXEC\PRIVATE\MMAKOW\WORD\RESO21A.rtf